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The Appropriations Committee wants to commend EARS for the high quality service
it provides to the Cornell undergraduate body. In addition, members lauded the
selectivity and comprehensiveness of the organization’s recruitment and training
processes. This year’s committee wanted to note that they found no incidence of
EARS funding honorariums for current Cornell employees. While members agreed
that these types of honorariums shouldn’t be funded, it appears last year’s
committee report made an error in asserting that EARS provided honorariums to
current Cornell employees. In addition, committee members made note of the high
advertising and promotional expenditures but agreed that it was necessary for EARS
to stay effective in reaching any Cornell undergraduates in need. Finally, the
committee praises EARS for its collaboration with other groups and encourages the
organization to continue to reach out and share its wealth of knowledge.

Respectfully submitted,

Adam Nicoletti
Vice President for Finance



